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30 July 2013 
 
 
The Director,  

Select Committee on the Agistment of Horses at Yaralla Estate Legislative Council. 

Parliament House 

Macquarie St, Sydney NSW 2000 

 

To The Hon Robert Borsak MLC Committee Chair, 

 

RE: CURRENT AND FUTURE AGISTMENT OF HORSES ON THE YARALLA ESTATE 

 

There appears to have been a degree of co-ordination between the Sydney Local Area Health District 

and the NSW Mounted Police in firstly influencing the Blue Visions audit of the Yaralla paddocks and 

secondly the findings of a “risk assessment”.  Both these documents were a deliberate public 

deception and had the purpose to defame and bully, the then current licensee and horse owners, so 

as to force an eviction of their horses from the Yaralla paddocks. 

This was done to make way for occupation of the Yaralla paddocks by the NSW mounted Police and 

for Sydney Local Health District to disguise changes intended to the use of the land and to transfer 

blame for their spending of tax payer dollars to accommodate this. 

A major concern was the way the NSW Mounted Police campaigned on Facebook, the 

misinformation generated by the flawed Blue Visions audit report of Yaralla and subsequent media 

releases by SLHD, prior to them having been made publically available. 

Attached: Reply to Inspector Andrew Bullock, currently responsible for handling a complaint of 

police bullying. 

Yours sincerely, 

Vicky Dallas 

 


